



### State of the state

# **MEMORANDUM**

TO:	All members of the College of Respiratory Nurses
FROM:	The College of Respiratory Nurses Committee
DATE:	4 June 2020
RE:	Call for Remits and Call for Other Business

#### **Call for remits:**

Send all remits by Due 5.00pm on 28 June 2020 to the address below.

### Subject for discussion:

• If you are proposing a subject/business for discussion at AGM please make it clear that this is a discussion item and provide all supporting material for the subject.

## Send all subjects for discussion, by 28 June 2020 to:

Diana Geerling
Administrator, College of Respiratory Nurses
NZ Nurses Organisation
PO Box 2128
Wellington

Or email diana.geerling@nzno.org.nz

The College of Respiratory Nurses AGM will be held at on 28 July 2020
1.30pm
By Zoom

(Zoom Information will be on the College of Respiratory Nurses website)